
From: Boettcher, Ellen [mailto:eboettcher@kvusd.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2017 10:49 AM 
To: Peggy Barthel; Rob Brown 
Subject: Bell Haven Lake bed Permit APN044-030-01 
 
 
10/10/2017 
 
 
Good Morning, 
 
 
We have only today become aware of the situation Chuck and Joan Sturges have with the new 
owners of the Bell Haven property wanting to extend their dock and build a large structure at the 
end of it. 
 
We have been at the Sturges' residence many times and enjoyed the view from their deck, which 
this new addition would effectively destroy. We see no reason why Chuck and Joan should lose 
both their view and reduction of their property value so a few wealthy people from Southern 
California can have their way on this issue. 
 
Long time and productive residents of Lake County deserve consideration for the services they 
have rendered here. To approve this would be a severe blow to a couple of which one is a retired 
school principal with a debilitating disease, and his wife who is an asset to dozen's of business's 
in Lake and surrounding counties. 
 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
 
George Calvin and  
 
Ellen Boettcher 
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